
            

          Welcome Back Picnic 
Friday September 27th, 2024 

      The Bicycle Path Field from 5:00pm-7:00pm 

                                                                                        

Come join us for a night of dancing and meeting new friends!  PTA will be 

supplying a small snack for everyone, but please feel free to bring your own food 

along with a blanket or chair. Bring your dancing shoes and have fun while the DJ 

keeps the party going! 

Any questions please email us at bicylepathpta@yahoo.com 

**Free event for all Bicycle Path families** 
Please RSVP to this event by returning the attached slip no later than 

September 20th, 2024  

Student’s Name: ______________________________________ 

Student’s Teacher: ____________________________________ 

Number attending: ______ 

** I acknowledge that this is a PTA organized event, and I will supervise my 

child** 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________________________________ 
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